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PAST
Some photo collages and calendars are still available for pick-

up. Please call the front desk if you want to pick one up.

Thank you to all providers/back-ups that attended the quarterly

provider meeting on 3/27/2024!

CURRENT 
Our new day program will be launched soon; more information

to come!

While the required monthly visits have concluded, residential

coordinators will continue to make random, unannounced
visits throughout the year. Please be ready!

Please make sure all trainings are up to date.

We are currently going through the HCBS audit and our annual
licensing inspection; please make sure all documentation is up

to date and accurate.

Please make sure you attend your scheduled ISP workshop to

remain in compliance with training requirements. 

Please maintain up to date records in home books. Copies of

everything turned in to us should be in your home books. 

CURRENT AND PAST EVENTS
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FOR INDIVIDUALS

COMMUNITY EVENTS
Spring Fest Carnival

04/27/2024, 2pm  @ Brittingham-Midtown Community

Center

Atlantic Coast Kite Festival

05/04/2024, 10am @ VA Beach 10th-20th St

Salute to Summer

05/24/2024-05/26/2024, 7pm @ 1700 Atlantic Ave

PROVIDER OF THE QUARTER
Ms. Virginia Silva is a very involved and family-oriented

sponsored provider who gives excellent supports to the

individual in her home. She is always on-the-go and in the

community! Ms. Silva’s selfless spirit and her extensive

experience make her a great resource for knowledge for other

providers. She’s quick to take accountability and build her own

knowledge in the field; Ms. Silva remains in compliance with

trainings at all times and actively participates in meetings. We

appreciate all of Ms. Silva’s contributions to the field!

Ms. Virginia Silva

Please make sure you are

physically counting each

pill and writing down the

number you counted on

your controlled drug

sheets. 

Do not assume the amount

written on the bubble pack

is accurate. 

The physical count should

always match the count

on the drug sheets since

you’re simply recording

what was counted.

No addition or subtraction

is needed if you’re

counting the pills and

recording that count.

Do not assume your own

count is accurate from the

previous count.

REMINDERS
First 3 individuals to bring in completed puzzle receives a prize!

Carrot
Sunday
Candy
Spring
Basket

Flowers
Chocolate

Egg
Bunny
Easter


